
 

 

 

OPEN DOORS 11.30am-12.30pm 

 

Moray’s mental health and wellbeing service providers 

will be working together to develop a “pathway” to 

enable our children and young people to access the 

right support at the right time.   

 

Following the session we would like to invite you to an 

“open doors” hour when the service providers will be 

available to answer questions and provide information 

about the services they currently provide. 

 

 

 


